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Comments: Dear Forest Service

 

The Foothills Landscape Project map that shows the "Scenic Integrity Objectives" for various areas has the Jake

Mountain trails in Low and Medium designations.

 

I believe that the trails should all be considered High or Very High since these are heavily used recreation trails.

 

Providing the public with interactive maps with layers for the various items listed in the plan should also be a

requirement.

 

Thank You for your consideration.

 

Jeff Adams


